
               

               

               

     

January Newsletter  

  Welcome in 2017 

       

Mark Your Calendars: 

Everyone’s favorite sale of the year is 

just around the corner! 

Our Semi Annual Upholstery sale 

begins on January 30th 2017 and will 

run thru the end of February.  

 

 

 

 

Happy New Year! 

The staff at Bailey Design Group would 

like to wish everyone a wonderful 2017! 

*We have received many new fabric and 

furniture items throughout the holidays, 

make sure to stop in and check out our 

new inventory* 

 

Dogwood Fabrics: 

This month we are highlighting our Dogwood fabric 

line, they have many great fabrics at very affordable 

prices. Come in and let us show you this fabulous 

boutique line, it will not let you down!  

 

Inventory Sale: 

We have many inventory items that are priced to move!!! 

Don’t forget to check out this great sale, we may have exactly what you are needing 
for that certain project you are working on. 

***All Accessories additional 10% off through the end of the month *** 


